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MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 
September 1—Board Meeting @ 7:00pm 
September 7—Pool Closes 
September 7—Labor Day 
September 7—No School Knox Co. 
September 8—Book Club @ 7:30pm 
September 24—Sugarwood Coffee @ 9:00am 
September 28—No School Knox Co. 
 
October 5—Board Meeting @ 7:00pm TBD 
October 13—Book Club @ 7:30pm 
October 17—Fall Garage Sale 7:00am to Noon 
October 18—Sugarwood Italian Potluck 
October 22—Sugarwood Coffee @ 9:00am 

Fall Festival Italian Potluck 
October 18, 2015 at 5:30PM 

The Italian Potluck will be held at the 
New Pavilion 

All are invited. 
Please bring a LARGE Italian dish to share.  Mark 
your calendar and come and meet and greet your 

neighbors. 

SUGARWOOD FALL 
GARAGE SALE 

Mark your calendars now and plan to 
participate in Sugarwood’s 

neighborhood garage sale to be held on 
Saturday, October 17, 2015  

7:00AM—NOON 

Sugarwood Coffee 
Join your neighbors on Thursday, September 
24th at the Campbell Station Road Cracker 
Barrel from 9 to 11 a.m. for the monthly 
Sugarwood Coffee. All residents are 
encouraged to attend. Just ask for the 
Sugarwood Table. 

Sugarwood Book Club 
 

 

September 2015 Book Selection 

The Double Bind by Chris Bojalian  

Sept. 8th at 7:30pm at the home of 

Kay Gross. 
 

October 2015 Book Selection 

The Husband's Secret by Liane 

Moriarity. 

Oct 13th at 7:30pm at the home of 

Jay Hughes 

 

November 2015 Book Selection 

The Midwife's Revolt by Jodi 

Daynard 

Nov. 10th at 7:30pm at the home of 

Susan Plauche. 

 

 

New Members Welcome! 

Call Sue Conway at 966-1736 

Welcome!!  We’d like to welcome all the new 
families that moved into Sugarwood: 

 
Brian and Virginia Swail—208 Sugarwood Drive 
Bradley and Stacy Rector—12405 Butternut Circle 
Douglas and Susan Pasquan—12043 Butternut Lane 
Jeffrey and Casey Meredith—12305 Butterut Circle  
David and Sarah Smith—12126 Butternut Circle 

Advertising Opportunity 

The Sugarwood newsletter is a great and inexpensive way 

to get your product message to your neighbors.  If you 

would like to advertise in the newsletter, please email Sue 

Conway at sconway@tds.net 

Newsletter 

If you have something you would like to have included in 

the newsletter, please email submissions to Sue Conway at 

sconway@tds.net 



Recreation Area & General Use Area 
The Pool is closed for the season and the Board wishes to thank the Hester's and the entire Lifeguard Staff for a clean and safe 

year. Thanks to Paul and Jeannie, the schedule was handled and the chemistry and maintenance was maintained through their 

volunteer effort virtually without a hiccup the entire season for the neighborhood. Please thank them when you see them too! 

 

The pool may be closed but the area is still open for use. The new expanded area is open year round and its’ gate will soon have a 

new access entry lock installed, but until then please contact Angie Brown with the form for reservations for an organized sizable 

event such as ball team, birthday party etc. Otherwise, just as during the summer it will be first come first serve but please 

remember, there is no staff on duty and clean-up is the users responsibility. Please refer to the website for the rules and 

reservation form. REMEMBER the water will remain on for the outdoor kitchen and the outside tennis bathroom until freeze 

weather arrives sometime in November and then the building and all water will be shut off and winterized until spring. 

 

The Board is close to finalizing the new locks and access system to be installed and when that takes place, more information will 

be given. Until then if you have trouble with the area and/or amenities, contact Rick Bullock. 

A Note from the SHA Board 
 

We first want to thank all of you who are now parking your cars in your driveway. Street parking is dangerous for everyone. It 

is understandable that when you have contractors or visitors that they may need to park on the street. We all have both. Re-

cently, with reports of increased speeding and cell use while driving in the neighborhood, we have had some very close calls. So 

far luck has been on our side. We do not want Sugarwood in the news or on TV for an accident that could have been prevented. 

 

The second topic is to thank all of you who report problems and issues in our neighborhood. Watching out for strangers and 

contacting the Sheriff can help prevent future car and home break-ins. For other issues please send your signed notes to SHA, 

PO Box 22702, Knoxville 37933. All signed notes will be confidential and will receive a response. Please sign your note with a 

phone number so we can do a follow up concerning the issue. All soggy, unsigned notes in our home mail box or taped to our 

front door will be discarded. 

 

SHA Board 


